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Year Two visit to Explore Science Amusement Lab 

Year Two had the most fantastic day exploring and investigating at the science museum. They were served digestive 

biscuits by a robot, tried out VR rides, made huge bubbles, saw some amazing fossils, discovered what happens in a 

tornado and volcano, looked at space through a telescope  and so much more .They didn’t want to come home and 

wished that they could have stayed longer. We are glad you all had a lovely day! 

Year One – The Great Fire of London 

We have been seeing many, many wonderful house creations being brought into school this week as part of Year One’s 

home learning and their curriculum coverage of the Great Fire of London. The children have been very keen to talk 

about their house – how and who they made it with. I have also been impressed by their knowledge of this significant 

event through the work they have completed in class and the tour of London they took us on to see their lovely models. 

Brilliant work Year One! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3rd December – Bedtime Reading Café 5-6.30pm 

6th December – PTFA Christmas Fayre (see Newsletter 11 for timings) 

12th December – Federation Rudolph Run @SWJS 

13th December – Christmas Lunch 

16th December – Y2 Christmas Performance 2pm, St Mary’s Church 

17th December – Y1 Christmas Performance 2pm, St Mary’s Church 

18th December – YR Christmas Performance 2pm, St Mary’s Church 

19th December – Y1 Visit to Holkham Hall 

20th December – Last day of the Autumn Term –Christmas jumper/clothing and a special visitor…… 

7th January –  Children return to school 

 

PTFA 

Last Friday’s Bingo evening was a great success and it was lovely to see the hall buzzing with so many children and 

adults taking part. Big thanks to Richard for his Bingo calling and fascinating number facts.  

 

This week we have had some PTFA helpers in school assisting the children with their Christmas Crafts. These will be 

available for parents to purchase at next Friday’s Christmas Fayre.  

The dress down day saw lots of prizes and gifts arrive for some of our other fayre stalls, but if you happen to find 

anything else at home that you would like to donate all will be gratefully received.  

 

We look forward to seeing you all in the festive spirit next Friday! 

Reception – Drawing Club 

A few weeks ago Reception started something new called Drawing Club where the children are exploring the world of 

stories through drawing, talking and using their imagination. So far they have looked at the stories of Rama and Sita and 

The rabbit, the Dark and the Biscuit Tin; the nursery rhyme Jack and Jill and the cartoon Bagpuss. The children have 

been so excited to draw their pictures and can’t wait to get to ‘club.’ Here are some examples of the wok they are 

producing.  

Autumn Reading Challenge 

Please can you remember to hand in your Autumn Reading Challenge to your class teacher next week. It has been great 

to see all the photographs of everyone completing their challenges this half term and Mrs Chimes will be presenting a 

prize to one child from each year group who completed the challenge, in next Friday’s assembly. Everyone who took 

part will also receive a reading certificate.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Birthdays; 23.11.24 – 29.11.24 

In Reception,       

In Year 1,     

In Year 2,    Isla, Jayson and Arlo  are now 7 years old.  

 

 

 

 

Contact the school:  

By phone 01553 671552 

Email office@southwootton-inf.norfolk.sch.uk 

 

Golden Learners 

Well done to everyone for their hard work this week and 

special congratulations to our Golden Learners. Keep up 

the good work everyone! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Adriana, Arthur M, 

Eliza, Evie, Freddie R, 

Sebastian, William 

 

 

 

 
Adam, 

Barnaby, 

Rowan 

Goodbye 

Today we are saying goodbye to one of our 

pupils. It has been lovely to share the first 

part of your school journey with you and we 

wish you lots of luck with your next chapter. 

Hopefully you will be able to pop in and see 

us sometime.  

Good bye and best wishes to you and your 

family. 



 





 


